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LINES & LEADERS

Newsletter of the Connecticut Fly Fishermen’s Association

January 1994

Organized "To Preserve and Promote the Pleasures and Traditions of Fly Fishing and to Conserve Game-Fish Waters."

JANUARY MEETING
Fly Fishing for Striped Bass and Blues
Capt. Jeff Northrop

Jeff, an Orvis endorsed guide, fishes out of the
Norwalk Islands in southwest Connecticut using
Hewes Redfisher boats. If you want to know
more about sight fishing to stripers and blues in
"skinny water," in addition to a wealth of
general information about saltwater fly fishing,
don’t miss this meeting.

PLACE: Veteran’s Memonal Clubhouse
Sunset Ridge
East Hartford, CT

DATE: Wednesday, January 12, 1994

TIME: Fly Tying - 7:00pm
Program - 7:30pm

CFFA FLY FISHING
SHOW & ANNUAL
BANQUET

The Connecticut Fly Fishermen’s
Association invites the public to a Fly
Fishing Show. This will take place on 5
February 1994 at The Colony in Vernon.
A map is located inside this issue (page 7).
The Show will be open at 10:00am and
will last until 4:00pm. Featured guests will
include Ernie Schwiebert and Page

w/ Rogers. There will

”) be exhibitors, fly

tying demonst-
rations and fly
fishing seminars on
Trout, Salmon, and
Saltwater.
Admission is $5.00. Pass the word on to
your friends, family and colleagues. You
won’t want to miss this event!!

From the Vest of the President

It’s almost time for another annual banquet and
! b our second annual fly fishing expo. This will be
EUET - a blast from the past for many long time
# members. Ernie Schwiebert was the speaker at

the first CFFA banquet I attended. That was
way back in 1977, at the Tobacco Valley Inn in Windsor.
His program that night was excellent, and I’'m really looking
forward to his expo seminar and program.

January is the month for our annual election of officers, and,
as usual, the meeting and election will take place regardless
of weather. I want to thank this year’s nominating committee
of Ed Fidrych, Gary Steinmiller, and Lynn Smith for their
work in putting together a slate of officers. The election of
officers will be the first order of business at the January
meeting. This newsletter contains the proposed slate, and
nominations will be accepted from the floor. We still have
openings on the board, so don’t be shy about letting your
interest be known or recommending someone else for a
vacancy.

It has been our practice at CFFA to hold separate board of
directors and membership meetings. This speeds up our
monthly meetings and makes them more interesting for our
guests, but may make some members feel left out of
discussions and decisions made by the board. I want to
remind all of you that any member is welcome to attend
board meetings, and we encourage you to do so. We meet
downstairs at the Veteran’s Memorial on the first Wednesday
of the month except July. We have coffee, dessert and
conversation at 7pm, and try to get business underway at
7:30. Any member is welcome to observe or participate in
the discussion. If you have any questions, concerns or
suggestions and can’t make a board meeting, let a board
member know or make a comment at a monthly meeting.

Gary Bogli is handling this year’s insurance raffle, and will
probably have sent you some tickets by the time you read
this. Sell as many as you can, and remember to get the stubs
and unsold tickets back to Gary before the banquet. Also,
please remember to tie some flies for the banquet, these are
always a popular raffle item. Ed Fidrych will take these and
other raffle donations at the banquet or the January meeting.
Finally, please get your banquet reservations in to me as
quickly as possible. If you want to reserve a table for 8 or
10 persons, please have one person make the reservation and
include all names and dinner choices.

Tight Lines,
Larry Johnson



Page Rogers’ Fly Tying Lessons - Here's an
opportunity to tie flies with Page and get unique tips
on saltwater patterns. This class is open to the first 20
to sign up. The class is $20.00. The class will be at
The Colony on 5 Feb. from 9:00 to 11:00am. It starts
an hour before the doors open for the Fly Fishing
Show. Bring your vise and tying gear. If you are
interested, please contact Larry Johnson. His number
is on the back of the L&L.

CFFA Book, "Fly Fisher’s
Companion" - Through the
leadership of Ken Parkany, CFFA'’s
first book is in the process of being
published. From an earlier review I
have noted some of the chapters with
such titles as "For Beginners Only," "Patterns of
Success, ™ "Local Waters,” and "Fly Fishing ABC’s.”
This book will also include 103 fly patterns. These
patterns and the vast majority of the book have
appeared in the Lines & Leaders over the club’s first
25 years. The Forward is by author and long-time
CFFA member Gary LaFontaine. The Epilogue is by
author and CFFA member J. Edson Leonard which

was transcribed from his October 1987 presentation to
the CFFA.

The book will be paperbound in an 8'4x11 inch
format. We are targeting the book to be available in
time for the CFFA Fly Fishing Show and Banquet.
Next month the Lines & Leaders will have more
details regarding composition, cost and how to obtain
copies.

Ed.

COMING EVENTS

CFFA Rod Building School 6,13,20, 27 Jan
3 Feb 94

CFFA Board Meeting 5 Jan 94

CFFA Fly Tying School 6,13,20,27 Jan
3,10 Feb 94

CFFA Membership Meeting 12 Jan 94

Hammonassett TU Fly Fishing Show, Old 15 Jan 94
Saybrook, Contact John Springer

664-3688

National Fly Fishing Show 22-23 Jan 94
Boston, MA

The Fly Fishing Show 29-31 Jan 94

Somerset, NJ
CFFA Board Meeting 2 Feb 94
CFFA Fly Fishing Show & Banquet 5 Feb 94
Ernie Schweibert, The Colony,
Manchester

CFFA Fly Fishing School 3,10,17,24 Mar
TBD Apr,
TBD May 94

Fishing Show, Hartford Civic Center 17-20 Mar, %4

FFF - Northeast Council Conclave 9-12 June 94

Hilton, Lake Placid.

CT’s FIRST
TAXIDERMY SCHOOL:

Learn how to mount your own trophy fish,
birds, and mammals in our Meriden CT
classrooms. For more information on
Classes, call Birds in Wood Studio, at
634-1953, or stop by and visit our
classrooms at 525 Broad St., Meriden CT.

ALASKA
I am looking for a fishing companion to go salmon
fishing in Alaska for ten days. It will be around
August 10, 1994. I have three years experience in
Alaskan fishing. More than one fisherman is OK.
Must have answer by January 15, 1994 so I can
make reservations. Call 289-3605, Ernie Boutiette.

Colonial Sports

Quality
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Fine Fly Fishing Equipment & Sporting Firearms

Charles A. Connell, Jr.
431 Fitchville Road

BUY — SELL — BARTER
Bozrah, CT 06334

(203) 889-4901
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The Fly Shop

by Muskrat Sam

De-witt wuz a sayin’ he needed to git a few things at the
fly shop the other day and asked me to go along. |
never been in a fly shop before so I wuz a rarein’ to go.

First thing we wuz a lookin’ at wuz some dubbin’
material, Hare-Tron and Scintilla. “"Hey De-witt" | sez
“I member them two guys from Star Trek I didn’t know
they wuz into fly fishin’."

"Come on Sam!" De-witt sez, "l gotta look at some
buck tails.” Were a over a lookin’ at the buck tails and
a lookin’ and a lookin" and a lookin’ and I'm a
wonderin’ if De-witt is goin’ to look at ever buck tail in
the place. Then it jumps at me like a frog off a lily pad
they ain’t no doe tails for sale on this here rack just
buck tails! "De-witt!" I sez "How come there ain’t no
doe tails for sale on this here rack?"

"Sam, sometimes I'm a thinkin' your one drop short
from a full kettle. There ain’t no doe tails cuz, there
ain't, thats why.”

I'm confounded, first we’re a lookin’ at some fur in a
plastic bag, fly tiers call dubbin’. I'm a thinkin’ dubbin’
is something you do with your stereo. Then they ain’t
no doe tails for sale. Now I'm a hearin’ De-Witt ask for
some peacock sword and I didn’t even know they wuz
armed. Fly tiers is surely Kafkaesque.

I'm dun,

Muskrat Sam

Welcome

NEW MEMBERS!

The CFFA would like to welcome the following new
members:

Erich Lichsteiner
Thomas Passcantell

Jim Henrich
Carl Mandell
Robert L. Ratches

You folks are encouraged to participate in all the
activities CFFA has to offer. That way CFFA grows
and becomes more vibrant. IF you have any questions
or suggestions please do not hesitate to approach any of
the board members listed on the last page. Your
suggestions regarding the Lines & Leaders are most

welcomed.
Ed.

FISHING CONDITIONS
HOTLINE NUMBERS

i | A ]
Willimantic River, Farmington River and Connecticut in
General 664-3688 (CFFA)
Farmington River 738-7327 (FRAA)

248-8616 (HFFA)
824-7861 (NU)

Housatonic River

Housatonic River Flow

MILL RIVER FLY SHOP
3549 WHITNEY AVENUE
HAMDIN, CT 06518
LIVERYTHING FTOR THLE 1)
FISHERMAN. 1LY TYLR

GABRILL MACARE (2003) 248-7850

MEMBERSHIP FORM
[ Check if address changed

Date O New [ Renew
Name

Street

City State Zip
Tel.(h) (work)

PLEASE CHECK A COMMITTEE YOU ARE NOW
ON OR WISH TO BE ON:

[ conservation O Program
[ Education [ publicity
[J Fund Raising O Banquet
[ Secretarial duties

[ ndoor Facil.
O Membership
[ Legistative

DUES STRUCTURE:

[ sunior (Under 16)  $ 5.00

[ regular $15.00 TOTAL

[ supporting $25.00  ENCLOSED:
O Contributing $ 50.00 $

O Life $200.00




HOP RIVER FLY SHOP

LARGE SELECTION OF MATERIALS FOR THE FLY TYER

RODS

T.W.TH.FR, 400-900

SAT.9.00-500
(203) 643-4642

REELS, WADERS, BOOKS, FLIES, ETC

GENE MONTY
518 HOP RIVER ROAD
BOLTON, CT. 06043

(203) 623-8752

FLY TYING SUPPLIES
ART AND BOOKS
RODS AND REELS

BY APPOINTMENT ONLY

& 7 ?
(*/)/7//(/;//(’//(/
CUSTOM FLY TYING

PERSONAL INSTRUCTION IN
CASTING AND FLY TYING

RICHARD WHITEHEAD
131 WELLS ROAD
E. WINDSOR. CT os088

437 Main Street
P.O. Box 1072

Tel. 203-738-3597

New Hartford. CT 06057 (lussic & Custom

Quality Fly Fishing
&

Fly Tying Supplies

[‘ly .(,hOP

Sun® & Mon
Tue Wed

Closed
10am. 6pm
Thurs 10am -8pm
Fr.-Sat 10am-6pm
*open 10 am. 3 pm. Apnl June

S M W’ Daily 10 am -9 pm
& Sat 9 am-S pm
e -cL.C"}SE‘b'E
Fly Tying ——

rrials . .
Matcrial 2 f“‘“"f\'f‘?:l"“»ﬁi
Quict Sports, Inc ; \w‘

2 \‘(.5. T et )

Cortland * Orvis * Scott * Sage -;

95 Union St., Bristol, CT 06010

203-589-1844

T
( Kevin Pelletier

John Marona
~ -

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT

The following people are
nominated for the named
positions for 1994. Elections
O e for these positions will be
held at the membership
meeting on 12 January,
1994. THIS MEETING WILL NOT BE
CANCELED due to inclement weather.

Larry Johnson
Kurt Jagielow
Charlie Place

President -
Vice President, Environment
Vice President, Promotion

Vice President, Activities - Open
Treasurer - Don Rose
Recording Secretary - Tony Simmons
Legal Secretary - Mark Levy

Respectfully submitted,

Ed Fidrych, Gary Steinmiller, Lyn Smith

Attention
All CFFA Members

\ FINAL REMINDER

It is time to renew your member-
ship for the upcoming year.
Please fill out the enclosed form
(on page 3), include a check for
the dues, and either mail it to the
club or give it to Steve Murphy
at the next club meeting. We
appreciate your membership over
the past year and look forward to seeing you for
many years to come. If anyone has a question
about their membership status, you can call Steve.
His number is on the last page of the newsletter.

It’s time to send in
those RENEWALS!




PUBLIC HEARING
Future of Striped Bass

The State of Connecticut will hold a public hearing on
the future of Connecticut Striped Bass regulations. The
meeting is scheduled for 18 January 1994 at the White
House Restaurant in Old Saybrook. For more
information call DEP, 566-4522.

At this meeting the public will be asked for suggestions
on length and bag limits for Striped Bass. We should let
the DEP know that continued conservation of fish stocks
should be strictly supported.

The Striped Bass are coming back. Existing conser-
vative limits have helped this comeback. Due to these
conservation methods and an Act of Congress, Striped
Bass are here in increasing numbers. These numbers do
not warrant a relaxation in the public’s desire to return
these stocks to their historic population levels.

Since bluefish and flounder are starting to wane it is
now more important than ever to move to protect the
Striped Bass stocks. The recent increase in the Striped
Bass population is becoming an attractive target.

Please make an appearance at this meeting if at all
possible. The future of Striped Bass is at stake. Your
support can continue to protect this fine gamefish.

Bangquet.

CFFA BOOK: "FLY FISHER’S COMPANION"..WATCH THE NEXT LINES
& LEADERS for more information on contents, cost and how to obtain copies -
target availability date FEBRUARY 5, 1994 at the CFFA Fly Fishing Show and

Directions to Veterans’ Memorial Clubhouse
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VIDEO TAPE LIBRARY RULES

* 2 tapes per person.

* 32 per tape per month.

* Return at fly tying classes, board meetings,
monthly meetings, etc. - to any Board
member.

32 late fee per tape per week.

Will only be rented at monthly meetings.
First come first served.

Rented after meetings at coffee table.

Bruce Wynn
il Professional Taxidermist
"THE :

WILDERNESS
CONNECTION

Taxidermy Studio

202A Meadow Road
Rocky Hill, CT 06067
203/721-1584

Ray T. Riley, Ji
Mortgage Loan Officer

Fleet Mortgage

77 Hartland Streel, Suite 301, East Hartford, CT 06108

203-289-1225, Ext. 3002
Fax 203-291-0571

800-942-5104 (CT)

Fleet Real Estate Funding Corp
A Member of Fleet Financial Group

JOHN'S CUSTOM TACKLE'S

229-6462

CUSTOM FLIES & RODS
FLY TYING MATERIAL
ROD REPAIR
CUSTOM HUNTING ARROWS

* Live Dol
Yoar Round

Fly Fistning & Ulack
Powder Equipment

1340 John Fitch Blvd. (Rt. 5)
South Windsor, Connecticut 06074

Rod & Reel Repair Phone (203) 289-0074

Fishing Tackle
Guns & Ammo

Fresh & Salt Waler

DON’T FORGET...
CFFA FLY FISHING SHOW
& ANNUAL BANQUET
S FEBRUARY 1994

See Page 7
.-.-.-----.'.---------..-----.-...-.-
REMEMBER: January is the month for annual election of officers! "
We still have openings on the board - don’t be shy - let your interest be known!
Election will be the first order of business at the January meeting. a
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CFFA 24th Annual Banquet

S February 1994

The banquet will be held at The Colony of Vernon (a map is provided below) .
your choice of dinners this year will be Baked Stuffed Shrimp, Roast
stuffed Breast of Capon or Prime Ribs of Beef, Au Jus. Included with the
meal will be salad, baked potato, ziti, vegetables, rolls and butter,

coffee or tea,

and dessert.

Your Banquet Committee has worked hard to provide you with an enjoyable

. We have been able to do this for $26.00 per person. We will also
be holding our raffle drawings that evening. The raffles this year include
the Insurance Raffle, Silent Auction, Special Raffle for a Fly Tying Hutch

and the General Raffle.

evening.

Please fill out the Reservation Form below and mail it as soon as possible.
If you want to reserve a table for your party, please send one check for
all eight place settings. Your Banquet Committee and Board of Directors
are looking forward to seeing you there.

Anyone wishing to donate prizes for the banquet may contact Ed Fidrych at
342-1173 or Larry Johnson at 246-0728. All prizes will be greatly
appreciated and all donations will be acknowledged in the "Lines &

Leaders."

DATE:

DINNER RESERVATION

I will require a reservation for persons at $26.00 per person. please find a check or money order (payable to CFFA) in

Mail reservation form to:
Mr. Lawrence Johnson
60 Willard Street
Hartford, CT 06105

__ Baked Stuffed Shrimp

Prime Rib

the amount of $ enclosed.
Name:

Address:

City & State:

Zip: Home Phone:

Stuffed Breast of Capon

Please return before 26 January 1994
7




Board of Directors

President

Activities - VP
Environment - VP
Promotion - VP
Recording Secretary
Legal Secretary
Treasurer

Advisory Board
Advisory Board
Advisory Board
Advisory Board
Banquet Chairman
Conservation Chairman
Education Chairman
Photographer

Indoor Facilities Chm
Legislative Chairman
Membership Chairman
Newsletter Editors
Program Chairman
Publicity Chairman
CFFA Hotline

Larry Johnson
Keith Mailloux
Kurt Jagielow
Charles Place
Tony Simmons
Mark Levy
Don Rose

Joe D’Addario
Gary Bogli
Elmer Latham
Ken Parkany
Vacant

Dave Harduby
Gary Steinmiller
Steve Sirois
Vacant

Vin Ringrose
Steve Murphy

Lynn/Mike Stewart

Mark Philippe
Ed Fidrych
John Springer

Home
246-0728
647-8230
649-3681
683-0411
646-6839
232-1666
688-4414
568-5035
649-4227
742-6584
643-9819

237-6103
563-0040
871-7933

828-4642
653-6358
653-4203
236-7029
342-1173
664-3688

Office
725-3873
646-6560
649-3681

565-9412

289-6427
648-5030
565-7841
280-1844

638-7983
280-2396

225-6064
726-8676
654-4288
658-5825
566-3487

The Connecticut Fly Fishermen's Association,
Inc. is organized "To Preserve and Promote the
Pleasures and Tradition of Fly Fishing and to
Conserve Game-Fish Waters." CFFA
membership meetings are held on the second
Wednesday of each month, September through
May. Meetings are held at the Veterans’
Memorial Clubhouse, Sunset Ridge Drive, East
Hartford, CT.

"Lines and Leaders” is the official publication
of the Connecticut Fly Fishermen’s Association,
Inc. and is distributed to its membership and
allies of conservation. Business card ads may be
placed at a cost of $5 per ad or $40 for 9
months. CFFA members may place for-sale or
want ads of a non-commercial nature without
charge. Newsletter correspondence should be
sent to Lynn & Mike Stewart, 10 Bradley
Brook, North Granby, CT 06060. Change of
address notices should be sent to CFFA, P.O.
Box 380260, Silver Lane, East Hartford, CT
06138-0268.

JANUARY MEETING: FLY FISHING FOR STRIPED BASS
AND BLUES - CAPT. JEFF NORTHROP - JANUARY 12, 19%4

Copy Deadline: Second Wednesday of month previous to publication
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Parkany, Kenneth J,
503 Bush Hill Rd
Manchester, CT 06040

Connecticut Fly Fishermen’s Association, Inc.
P.O. Box 380268
Silver Lane

East Hartford, CT 06138-0268
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